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ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 
 

I hereby give notice that Councillors are summonsed to attend the Hurstbourne Tarrant Annual Parish Meeting 
on Monday 21st May 2018 at 7.30pm, at the Hurstbourne Tarrant Community Centre. 

 
Members of the Press and Public are entitled and encouraged to attend 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

1.  Apologies - to receive any apologies for absence from Councillors 

2.  Approval of the minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on the 15th May 2017 

3.  Parish Council – Ian Kitson (Chairman of the Parish Council) to present his annual 

report. 

4.  Parish Council – Councillors’ annual reports 

5.  Hampshire Constabulary – speaker: PCSO Donna Whelan, Andover Rural Police 

6.  Hurstbourne Tarrant Church of England Primary School – speaker: Gareth Dee, 

Headteacher 

7.  Open the meeting to Parishioners to raise any concerns, comments or questions 

8.  Date of next Annual Parish meeting – Monday 20th May 2019 

 
 
Note: The Annual Parish Meeting is a meeting of the electorate; it is not a Parish Council meeting. 
 
Light refreshments will follow the meeting, to mark the retirement of the former Parish Clerk, Mr David 
Baker. 
 
There will be a display of work and projects by the Parish Council. 
 
 
 
15th May 2018 
   
 

 
Mrs M Edwards, Clerk 
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